Daysland School
Box 340/ 5210-50 Street
Daysland, AB, TOB 1A0

Phone: 780-374-3676 Fax: 780-374-2418

Principal: Mr. Brad Kyle
Assistant Principal: Mr. Wes Wilson

Dear Daysland School Families.

We are near the finish line! It has been a year like no other and despite the challenges it has presented, we
were continually impressed with the resiliency of our school family throughout 2020-21. We thank everyone for
their assistance and understanding which helped get us through everything that came our way. We are hopeful
that better times lay ahead for the 2021-22 school year.

Speaking of the new year, we have one last staffing update to share with you before we begin summer. Over
the past couple of weeks, we have had two job postings to fill.

The first was our Kindergarten position. This position became available because Mrs. Heather Schmidt -Teigen
is taking on the full-time position as the Grade 3 teacher. We are pleased to officially announce that Mrs.
Kelly Tanton will be taking over the Kindergarten position next year. She will also be responsible for the
Gr. 1-5 music. Mrs. Tanton (formerly Muirhead) was the Daysland Kindergarten teacher before taking time to
raise her family. We are excited to welcome her back to the Daysland Staff next year.

Our second available position was in Grade 1. Mrs. Camy Lang is currently on maternity leave and Miss
Jensen Frank has been covering her position since March. However, Miss Frank will be leaving us for new
adventures in British Columbia this summer. So we are excited to have Miss Kierstan Pasychnyk, who is
currently teaching Grade 5, move to our Grade 1 classroom in September.

We look forward to welcoming Mrs. Tanton and Miss Pasychnyk into their new roles for 2021-22. We are
thrilled to have them as part of our fantastic team.

We will send a Welcome Back Update prior to students returning on September 7th. In it, we will provide a final
staffing update, homeroom teacher assignments in K-12, as well as important back to school information. If you
have any questions over the summer, please feel free to reach out to next year's administration team, Mr.
Wilson or Mrs. Thomas through email. You can also check the Daysland School website for items such as

school supply lists, updated bell schedules and high school timetables.

On behalf of the Daysland School Staff, we wish everyone a safe and happy Summer. We look forward to
seeing everyone back in the Fall.

Regards,

Daysland School Administration
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